
Updated 09/2021 

 

 
 

OFFICE OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
 

DENTAL INSURANCE 

 

We are very pleased to announce Guardian Dental will be dental insurance provider for 
2022, offering a “Low-Option” and “High-Option” plans. Details on both plans can be 
found on the Open Enrollment web page. 
 

Rates remain the same for 2022. 
 

The following information is included for your review: 
 

❖ Enrollment Form: must be completed and returned to the Office of Human 
Resources by those employees newly joining either plan, making changes like 
adding dependents, or switching between the High-Option plan and the 
Low-Option plan for the upcoming year no later than Friday, November 12, 
2021.  
 

 
 

❖ Visit Guardian Dental at their Web site: 

 https://www.guardiananytime.com  

 

Monthly Rates for 2022: High-Option Plan 
Low-Option 

Plan 

Single $29.15 $18.53 

Two Person $50.85 $30.16 

Family $94.12 $51.53 

 
❖ If you wish to discontinue your dental insurance, please do so at this time 

for a December 31, 2021 effective date by completing the Enrollment/Change 
Form and checking Termination. Return to the Office of Human Resources no 
later than Friday, November 12, 2021. 

 
Contact the Benefits Coordinator at 315-792-3063 for assistance with any questions. 

https://www.guardiananytime.com/

